
CENTRAL LIBRARY 
3102 Glen Drive 

Millersburg, OH 44654 
330-674-5972 

www.holmeslibrary.org 
Hours 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., 10 am-8 pm 
Wed., Fri., Sat., 10 am-5 pm 

 
 

EAST BRANCH 
4877 Olde Pump Street 

Walnut Creek, OH 44687 
330-893-3464 

Hours 
Mon., Wed., 10 am-4 pm 
Tues., Thurs., 2 pm-8 pm 

2nd & 4th Saturdays of the month 
(September-May) 

10 am-4 pm 
 

 
Book Return Locations 

Holmes Co., Training Center 
(Holmesville) 

Amish Country Essentials 
(Berlin) 

Mount Hope Elementary 
Charm Elementary 

Winesburg Elementary 
Nashville Elementary 

Farmerstown General Store 
(Farmerstown) 

Saturday Hours to Resume! 
Just a reminder that the East Branch Library in Walnut Creek will resume Saturday hours starting 
on September 13th. The library will be open from 10 am to 4 pm the second and fourth Saturdays of 
the month from September to May. Aside from Saturday hours, the East Branch is open Mondays and 
Wednesdays from 10 am-4 pm and Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2-8 pm. If you have any questions or for a list of upcoming 
programs and events at the East Branch please contact the East Branch library at 330-893-3464 or check our website 
at www.holmeslibrary.org  
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The Holmes County Library is seeking area authors to participate in the library’s 
“Local Authors Day.” This event will be held on Saturday, November 8th from 10 
am to 3 pm at the Central Library in Millersburg. Tables and chairs will be 
provided in the library’s meeting room for authors to sell their books and talk 
with readers. Each will also be given the opportunity to present a brief 10 minute 
discussion about their work in the Commons Area. There is no charge, but this 
event will be limited to 20 authors. Those interested should contact Bill Martino 
at 330-674-5972 by October 20th.  

After a few mechanical malfunctions this summer, 
the bookmobile is ready to start the new school year 

running on all cylinders! In July, we had a successful fund-raising meal at Charm 
Marketplace and raised $1,300 for the Bookmobile Support Drive. A special thank 
you to Steve Miller and Norman Yoder from Charm Marketplace and the many 
volunteers who helped with this event. We appreciate all the patrons and friends 
who supported our fund-raising effort.  
     In other bookmobile news, be sure to visit any of our stops to see our new 
inspirational fiction and non-fiction selections recently purchased from Faithview 
Bookstore in Mt. Hope.  
     As a reminder to our patrons, please bring nice, sturdy bags for your books, as 
we are limited in the number of bags we can provide. 
     See you on the road! 

     September is Library Card Sign-up Month, a time when 
the Holmes County Library joins with the American Library 
Association and public libraries nationwide to make sure that 
everyone has the most important and smartest card of all—a 
free library card. 
     Resources at the library are available to anyone who has a 
library card. Patrons can turn to the library for materials in a 
variety of formats, information on educational and 
recreational activities as well as programs for all ages to 
support life-long learning. 
     Library cards can be used online, too. Our library offers 
access to important resources, like online homework help, 
job skills preparation, genealogy and local history, e-books 
and so much more. 
     For more information on how to sign-up for a library 
card, visit the Central Library, East Branch or Bookmobile in 
person or visit the library online at www.holmeslibrary.org. 

The 1843-1924 issues of The Farmer Hub are now available to view 
online via the library’s website. The microfilmed copies of these issues 
were digitized thanks to a generous donation by the Friends of the 
Library. You can access the papers by clicking on Research/Homework 
button on the library’s website and then click on the News icon (see 

right). If you are using Internet Explorer, you will be able to view the content. If you are 
using another browser, see the HELP button for assistance. If you have any questions, 
contact the Reference Department at 330-674-5972, ext. 203. 

tel:330-893-3464
http://www.holmeslibrary.org/


 
 

 
Growing Readers Storytime 

Ages 2-3 
Join us for stories, songs, rhymes, 

crafts and more! 
Wednesdays @ 11 am 

September 3rd-October 1st 
Registration is Required 

 
Preschool Story Adventures 

Ages 4-5 
Join us for stories, songs, activities 

and more! 
Wednesdays @ 11 am 

September 3rd-October 1st 
Registration is Required 

LEGO BUILDERS CLUB! 
Saturday, September 13th from 11am-12 pm. 
     Kids ages 6-12 are invited to join the LEGO® 
Builders Club. 
     Each month builders will be provided with a theme 
to build, but you can let your imagination soar! 
Participants will have the opportunity to show off 
their creations to their friends and families. Space is limited and registration is required. 

Mini-Minecraft Night! 
Kids ages 7-11 are invited to join us for an evening of  Minecraft fun. 
Thursday, September 11th from 5:30-7 pm. Registration is 

Required. Space is limited.  Call 330-674-5972, ext. 211 to 
register.            

Family Movie Matinee! 
Saturday, September 27th @ 1 pm. 
Bring a comfy chair or blanket, packaged snack and drink with a lid 
and join us for Family Movie Matinees the 4th Saturday of every 
month @ 1 pm. Muppets Most Wanted.   

Story Celebrations 
Ages 2-5 

Join us for stories, songs, rhymes, 
crafts and more! 

Mondays @ 11 am 
September 8th-October 6th 
Registration is Required 

 
Family Movie Night 

@ 6 pm 
All ages 

Tuesday, September 30th 
Registration not Required. 

Showing Rio 2 

Mini-Minecraft @ the East Branch! 
Thursday, September 25th from 5:30-7 pm 
Kids ages 7-12 are invited to play Minecraft in multi-player mode 
on a secure server. Registration is required and space is limited.  

eBooks available 24/7. 
www.library.esebco.com 
Login: holmeslibrary 
Password: read 

Online 
databases for homework help & 
more! www.ohioweblibrary.org 

Try our 
Homework 
Computer for 
your report & 
research needs! 

Dinner and a Movie! 
Monday, September 22nd @ 6 pm, Central Library 
We will show The Fault in Our Stars, the hit movie based on the 
bestselling novel by John Green! Pizza will be served. Doors open at 5:45 pm and the 
movie starts promptly at 6 pm. Registration is required for this FREE program. Call 
the library at 330-674-5972 to register. The Fault in Our Stars is rated PG-13. This 

program is sponsored by the Friends of the Library. 

Murder at Cherry Creek Saloon: A Wild West Murder Mystery Dinner! 
Thursday, October 23rd at 6 pm @ The Buckeye Room, Hotel Millersburg 
Put on your best Western duds and join us at Hotel Millersburg for this interactive murder mystery where all 
attendees participate. Dinner will be served. Doors open at 5:45. The program will start promptly at 6 pm. 
Registration is required for this FREE program. Register begins September 2nd. Don’t dawdle ‘cause space 

is limited! Call the library at 330-674-5972 to register or for more information. 

Don’t see your favorite authors in the regular spots at the Central Library? Don’t worry! 
We haven’t removed them. We are moving the adult fiction so that it is organized 
according to genres. For example, all of the inspirational books are together; all the 
romance are together; all of the mysteries are together, etc. We are currently working on 
this project, so if you don’t see your authors, let us know and we will direct you.  

How will you know where your genre is located? Just look up! There will be signs indicating 
where each genre begins. If you have any questions about this project, please contact Susan Corl at 330-674-5972, ext. 227. 

Several changes with the children’s collection have taken place over the past few months in 
order to make browsing easier for patrons. You may notice the children’s audio-books are now 
shelved with the chapter books. We’ve moved the graphic novels to a different location to 
allow this collection to expand.  We’ve pulled some of your favorite subjects and characters,  
and placed them together for easy browsing. Amelia Bedelia, LEGO®, Star Wars and Superhero books from the EZ 
Reader, Picture Book and Nonfiction sections can now be found in their own special place on the shelves. There is also a 
Quick Picks for Kids section which includes readily available popular books and videos for limited check-out. Signage has 
been placed around the room, on the walls and the floor, to help guide you to these popular collections. What’s next? Our 
biggest project in the works is organizing all the picture books into themes. Are you looking for the princess books, potty 
training books or animal books? Categorizing these and other themes are our next challenge and will take several months to 
complete. When finished, patrons will be able to browse more easily and quickly find the books they want. During this 
project don’t hesitate to ask the Children’s Staff for assistance. We’ll be happy to help you find what you need! 


